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University Business Quotes Kathryn Nash on New Title
IX Regulations

May 6, 2020

Labor, Employment & Higher Education Practice Group Lead Kathryn Nash was quoted in a University

Business article on the just-released Title IX regulations, "How Revised Title IX Alters Colleges' Sex Assault

Response." In it, she states, "Because of the number of new requirements and the level of detail provided in

the new rules, it will take institutions a significant amount of time to get comfortable with the new legal

requirements." Kathryn also co-founded and leads the firm's trainED program, which provides higher

education training and compliance services.


